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Nunatsiavut Language Strategy 

 Document available to Beneficiaries 

Copies of the Nunatsiavut Government’s five-year strategy aimed at preserving, promoting and 

enhancing Labrador Inuttitut is now available to Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Land Claims 

Agreement. 

The 2021-2026 Inuttitut UKâlalluta, ilinniatitsiluta, InosiKalluta! Nunatsiavut Language Strategy 

provides a framework for projects and investments into language initiatives that are informed by input 

gathered from the Nunatsiavut Government and Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Land Claims 

Agreement. 

The strategy aims to work closely with Labrador Inuit communities, other Nunatsiavut Government 

departments, and other Inuit regions to determine best practices to preserve, promote and protect the 

language. 

Upon completion of the strategy in 2026, the Nunatsiavut Government will gather what has been learned 

and engage Labrador Inuit in planning next steps. 
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